
Agenda Item 10 – Voicemail message from April 9, 2024 
 
Mr. Heller left a voicemail with the Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota 
Resources (LCCMR) on April 9, 2024, requesting that the following testimony to be 
included for review during the April 24, 2024, 5:30 PM, Legislative-Citizen 
Commission on Minnesota Resources meeting.  
 
Mr. Heller requested that this be submitted on behalf of ADA Universal Access for 
Funded Projects, including the documents:  
 

1. Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota Resources Strategic Plan:  
a. In the Strategic Plan, please show how the Legislative-Citizen 

Commission on Minnesota Resources tracks how the projects meet 
the requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act for both 
physical and digital accessibility.  
 

b. Please make sure that the Strategic Plan is made fully accessible. 
 

2. Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota Resources Project Tracking:  
a. Please include a project tracking check box or flag to show which 

groups are applying for projects including the following groups:  
i. English as Second Language 

ii. Economically Disadvantaged 
iii. Minorities 
iv. Twice Exceptional People 

 
3. Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota Resources Digital Accessibility 

Requirements:  
a. Please provide an update on the Legislative Coordinating 

Commission’s digital accessibility requirements and whether the 
Legislative Coordinating Commission’s requirements apply to the 
Legislative-Citizen Commission on Minnesota Resources.  


